
SUBJECT: KeyNotes: Share your story with incoming Bulldogs! 

Since 2020, we’ve been collecting letters from past residents for distribution to the next generation of 
bulldogs. The KeyNotes campaign is an effort to connect students and alumni through the on-campus 
experience they share.   

Choose to have your letter delivered to the residents of your same room or apartment or allow us to 
share with someone else in the building. All letters are submitted digitally—let us handle the printing and 
mailing.  
 
KeyNotes Letter-Writing Party: 4-6 p.m. April 28 in Myers Hall. Bring some friends, eat some cookies 
and pizza and write! There is no limit to the number of letters you can share. 

MORE INFORMATION OR SUBMIT A LETTER 

Sincerely, 
The 2022 Key Notes Committee 


